
Nursery & Reception Long Term Plan Year B 
 

  
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 
Potential 
Themes/ 

Interests of 
children 

What’s Your 
Superpower? 

 

Legs and Tails 
 

Christmas 
  
 

Long, Long Ago 
 

On the Move 
 

Easter 

Ready, Steady, Grow 
 
 

Come with us to……. 
  
 

Celebrations & 
Experiences  

Class rules and routines 
Starting School  

Autumn 
 Harvest 

Visit from police/fire 
fighters 

Diwali, Bonfire Night 
Remembrance Day 

Advent 
 Christmas  

 

Winter 
Lunar New Year  

 NSPCC Number day 
Safer Internet Day 

Spring 
Mother’s Day 

Shrove Tuesday 
 Easter  

Train ride 
Visit from farmer and 

lambs 

 St George’s Day 
Summer 

Father's Day  
Sports Day 
Transition 

Possible 
Key Texts  

             

     

  

      

    
 

   
  



Key Questions/ 
learning 

What makes us special - 
how are we unique? 
What are we good at? 
What can we do to help? 
Who helps us? 
What would your 
superpower be? Why? 
How would you use your 
superpower? 
What is a hero/heroine? 

 

What animals can we 
name? 
What are the similarities 
and differences between 
some animals? 
What sounds do animals 
make? 
What do animals eat? 
What are baby animals 
called? 
Where do animals live? 
How and why do people 
celebrate Christmas? 

 

How and why do 
people celebrate Lunar 
new year? 
What did dinosaurs 
look like? 
What did dinosaurs 
eat? 
How big were dinosaurs? 

Why did dinosaurs 
disappear?  

 

 
 

Why do cars have wheels? 
How are cars different? 
What do different boats 
do? 
Where do boats go? 
What do trains do? 
What different types of 
transport can you name? 
 

 
 

What do plants need to 
grow? 
How do plants grow? 
How can we help plants 
grow? 
What different types of 
vegetables can you 
name? 
What food can we 
grow? 
 

 
 
 

What countries can we 
name? 
What do we know about 
different countries? 
What animals live in 
different countries? 
Why do animals live in 
some countries but not 
others? 
How do people live in 
different countries? 

Visits/ Visitors 
and Events  

 

• Autumn walks 
around village 
and to quarry 

• Police/firefight
ers visit 

• Walk to the 
Post Office – 
post letter to 
Santa. 

• Diwali - 
celebration 
with music, 
dancing, food, 

• Harvest festival 

• Nativity 
performance 

• Christmas Party 

• Lunar New Year 
celebrations 

• Spring walk 

• Easter Egg hunt 

• Easter Service 

• Tractor visit to 
the school 

• Visit to local 
railway  
 

• Class worship 

• Garden visit 

• Summer walk 

• Bus journey 

• Visitor to talk 
about a trip to 
another 
country 

Vocabulary 

 

head, eyes, nose, 
mouth, ears, hands, 
fingers, feet, toes, arm, 
leg, bravery, hero, 
rescue 

animal, creatures, 
herbivore carnivore, 
omnivore, nocturnal 

before, after, long ago, 
old, extinct, bones 
ancient, prehistoric, 
egg, beak, claws, scales 

travel, journey, arrive, 
map, transportation,  

living things, tree, 
leaf, flower, stem, 
seed, trunk, branch, 
leaves, flowers, 
petals, fruit, roots, 
bulb, living things, 
shoots, soil 

habitats, woodland, 
dessert, ocean, sea, 
jungle, artic, life-
cycles,  

 

 

 

 


